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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/12/2018  20:09:062018/5972/P OBJBOBXI Martina johnson Having a balcony above my window at ground level would cast a shadow to light coming into my front room. I 

am happy for a wider window to be created, but i am not happy about having a balcony.  Also I only received 

the notice article 14 on the 20th December although the letter was dated on the 3rd December
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